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Water for Urban and Rural areas is under increasing

strain. And I read the plans you have for major water
users. However, I think the whole water system could be

relieved if changes were made to requirements for New
Home Consents.

Make it compulsory for all new home builds to include a

water tank and water collection from 10,00Ok or more

off the roof of their new home. The cost to do this is

minimal given the overall cost of building a new home. It
would only add about $3k to a new home cost. There are

so many new homes being built and all these homes

could be watering gardens, water stock, and cleaning
cars with water they themselves have collected off their

roof.

THis would leave the more urgent water provisions of

drinking water up to the council and thereby reduce the

strain especially at times of drought.


